

Nursery Newsletter Spring 2



Dear parents and carers,

Welcome back, we hope everyone had a lovely half term break.

This half term our topic will be 'our senses' we will also be thinking about Easter towards the end of the half term.

Special books this half term will be – 'Never Use a Knife and Fork', 'Handa's Surprise', 'Hairy Maclary' and 'Oi Frog'.

I will post new vocabulary on Showbie so you can talk about these words with your children.

Our numeracy work this half term will involve practising our counting and our recognition of numbers. Talking about things that are long and short and full and empty and recognising simple repeating patterns. We will be doing lots of experiments as we think about things we can smell, taste and touch.

Ways to help at home- recognising numbers when you are out and about, counting objects at home, looking for patterns and sharing stories!

Please have a look at the curriculum guidance on the website to see the specific things we will be covering in each area of learning.

Dates for your diary:

Thursday 7th March- world book day. The children can dress in their pyjamas.

Tuesday 26th March 10.30- 11.30- Easter themed stay and play. One parent or carer per child to participate in shared craft activities.

Please can we remind parents and carers that children should not bring food with them in their bags. We have children with allergies in nursery so need to be very careful.

Thank you for your continued support; we love looking at their home reading books with them. They are a fabulous group of children and we love teaching them.

The nursery team.